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LILOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPP] NG

71, Fenchurch Street, LLondon, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166

Telex No.: 24305

4th October,1961,

Dear Sirs,
5,54 "SUKHA"

I acknowledge receipt of your memorandum
of the 6th September, and note the vessel is still
laid up.

It is also noted that you have returned
the carbon copy of my memorandum forwarded to you,I
take dhis opportunity to point out that all our
enquiry memoranda are being sent out in duplicate
so that a copy may easily be retained at out=ports
for their records,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Comaittes.

The Curveyors,
ST.JOHN'S Nfld
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